
 
 

Preliminary flood risk assessment: London Borough of Brent 
 
This addendum by London Borough of Brent (2017) updates the council’s preliminary 
flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in conjunction 
with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for London 
Borough of Brent were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and 
information.  
 
Past flood risk 
There has been very few flooding incidents in the London Borough of Brent. Most of the 
flooding is due to inadequate capacity in Brent North Catchment and at present a Drainage 
Study is in progress to identify the problems and locations. 
 
There were few incidents of flooding in the carriageway, but this was mainly due to blocked 
gullies and problems has been resolved. 
 
There were no reports of flooding from main sewers or ordinary watercourses. 
 
Future flood risk 
The Council will continue to monitor and investigate the flooding incidents. We have a robust 
regime for inspection and routine cleaning of road gullies, highway drainage and 
watercourses. 
 
We will investigate all flooding incidents and they will be recorded on our flooding database. 
We will continue to work closely with Environment Agency, Thames Water and other flood 
risk management authorities. 
 
 

Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
The following FRA have been identified for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations 
(2009) 2nd planning cycle:  
 

- Greater London.  
 
Other changes 
We will update our flood maps when the Drainage Study for Brent North and Harrow is 
completed. We have also commenced review of our Strategic Flood Risk Assessment and 
that will be completed by 22 December 2017. 
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